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3. Emergency Motion by 
Councillor Crockett 
 

“This Council denounces 
SNP MSP for Aberdeen 
Central Kevin Stewart a 
former Finance 
Convener who on the 
17th December 2012 
disgracefully accused 
the Council of “cooking 
the books” and 
“presenting a 
misleadingly pessimistic 
account” in their five-
year budget projections. 
Council reaffirms its total 
support for Aberdeen 
City Council’s Finance 
Team the first ever 
Scottish Accountancy 
Awards Public Sector 
Finance Team of the 
Year 2012. Further 
instructs the Head of 
Legal and Democratic 

19 
December 
2012 

 At its meeting on 21 
February, the Committee 
resolved to instruct the 
Head of Legal and 
Democratic Services to 
write again to Kevin Stewart 
MSP advising him that his 
response is not a retraction 
of his comments and giving 
Kevin Stewart MSP until 5th 
March 2013 to retract his 
comments and thereafter 
refer this matter back to full 
Council on 6th March 2013 
for Council to determine its 
position at that time. 

Council at its meeting on 6 
March resolved to instruct 
the Head of Legal and 
Democratic Services to 
seek independent legal 
advice as to the options 
open to the Council 
following Kevin Stewart 

Head of Legal 
and Democratic 
Services 
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Services to write to 
Kevin Stewart MSP 
seeking a retraction of 
his disgraceful 
comments and 
thereafter report back to 
the next Finance and 
Resources Committee 
for consideration, which 
may include reporting 
the matter to the Public 
Standards 
Commissioner for 
Scotland. Council further 
notes the SNP Group’s 
support for the five year 
business plan at the 
Finance and Resources 
Committee meeting of 
6th December 2012.” 
 

MSP’s failure to comply with 
Councillor Crockett’s motion 
and report to the Finance 
and Resources Committee 
in April 2013. 

 

An oral update will be 
provided. 

 


